
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O. BOX 268

FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

January 12, 2018

Mr. John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

RE: Final Groundwater Periodic Monitoring Report January through June 2015,

Revision 1, New Mexico Environmental Department Approval Letter dated December 5,

2017 (HWB-FWDA-17-0002) Requested Replacement Document Cover Page Noting

the October 2017 date, Fort Wingate Depot Activity McKinley County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Kieling:

This letter is in reply to the New Mexico Environmental Department (NMED) Approval letter

dated December 5, 2017 reference number HWB-FWDA-17-0002, regarding the Final

Groundwater Periodic Monitoring Report January through June 2015, Revision 1. The NMED

letter requested two copies of the revised front cover indicating an October 2017 date. The

copies of the revised cover are transmitted with this letter.

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (505) 721-9770.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by

DATTERSON MAR P*™SON.MARICC.1229214493

K.C. 1 2292 1 4493 cn=.PATTERSON.MARK.C.1229214493
Date: 2018.01-12 15:28:42 -05'0ff

Mark Patterson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

Enclosures

CF: Media

D Cobrain, NMED HWB

B Wear, NMED HWB

M Suzuki, NMED HWB

M Patterson, FWDA BEC

Saqib Khan, USACE SWT
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